
 

COLLEGE OF MICRONESIA-FSM 

P. O. Box 159 

KOLONIA, POHNPEI FM  96941 
Tel: (691)320-2480, ext. 138/139 Email: procurement@comfsm.fm 

Procurement & Property Management Office 

INVITATION TO BID  

SALES OF USED VEHICLES 

BID NUMBER: SP2019-1 

 
The College of Micronesia-FSM is publically announcing this invitation for sealed bids on the sales of 

two (2) used vehicles, Nissan Cube Sedans per Bid Package that can be picked up at the address below.  

The vehicles have been taken out of services and will be sold in “as is” conditions with no warranty 

expressed or implied.  The college urges prospective bidders to view the vehicles before submitting a 

bid.  The vehicles are available for inspection at CTEC, Kolonia Pohnpei FM.  96941.  The inspections 

shall be by appointment ONLY during regular business hours, from Monday-Friday between 8:30am-

4:30pm.  Any interested individual, or firm may contact Leyolany Anson at 320-3795, or visit CTEC 

Business Office regarding the vehicle inspection appointment and for the bid package containing the 

necessary forms and detailed bid instructions.  All Bids must be placed in a sealed envelope and labeled 

“BID No. SP2019-01”, addressed to: 

Leyolany Anson 

     CTEC Fiscal Officer 

     College of Micronesia-FSM 

     PO BOX 614 

     Kolonia, Pohnpei FM.  96941 

 
Bid Submission Deadline is June 20, 2019, Thursday by 4:30pm (Pohnpei Time) and must be submitted 

in the “BID PROPOSAL FORM” provided in the bid package.  The BID PROPOSAL FORM must be 

properly filled out, signed, and dated for submission to be considered.  The Opening of all sealed bids 

will be held on June 21, 2019 by the ad hoc committee of at least three (3) members established by 

COM-FSM Surplus Committee in accordance with terms of references, policies and procedures.   The 

vehicle(s) on bid will be sold to the bidder with the highest offer.    The college reserves the right to 

accept or reject any or all bids in total or in part and waive informalities and irregularities, as it may 

deem to be in the best interest of the College of Micronesia-FSM.   
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